
Joan DeTore
Wells, Maine
LD 814
We are part of the very large group of elder Mainers who support LD814, we are also 
exhausted and frustrated by the lack of assistance for home care families. Thankfully, 
we found SMAA in Biddeford and they have been a wealth of information and 
Respite services.We NEED such services in order to keep our loved ones at home 
where they can be cared for in a safe, dignified and loving environment. These elderly
family members have given their lives to caring for their families and their 
communities: it’s time for their communities to care for them.


